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I oppose SB 408. This is an attempt to censor and circumvent medical care is a step 

towards one-size-fits-all, standardized medical care. How we care for our bodies 

should be a choice. I have used many different kinds of care to heal various ailments. 

Some have worked better than others, but taking away options eliminates our 

freedoms as patients to seek the care we want. 


